
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception All of the Reception -for their excellent behaviour on the school trip 

Y1 Ezra Nico Jacob W 

Y2 Harlen Lucy Mark 

Y3 Willow Harvey Ivor 

Y4 Elliott H Louis B Sofia 

Y5 Charlie M Fearne Jessica Mo 

Y6 Findley M Rebecca Luca 

Our Christian Value for this half-term is Courage 

Headteachers Award 
Reign and Ezra - Year 1 

NOTES FOR PARENTS/CARERS 

• 19th July Dress as you please – Year 4 and Year 3 have PE so please can children come to school in 

appropriate clothing and footwear. 

• Please can children bring a plastic bag to school next week to collect their books to take home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 14th July 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Rock Kidz 

 

Reception trip to Imagine That 
 

   



 
YEAR 6 

Year 6 reminders for next week:  
 

Monday 17th 

• Leavers Service 9.30 am for 2 parents/carers per child  - PE Kits/Black Outfits the children are aware of 
they are wearing 

• Children can bring in their pale blue shirts to be signed. 

• Leavers festival – 6 pm-7.30 pm 
 

Tuesday 18th  

• Final PE Session – PE Kits 
 

Wednesday 19th  

• Dress as you please. 

 

Safeguarding   

 

Please see the NSPCC website for advice on all areas of keeping our children safe 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 

Changes for September 
A letter has been sent home with children today to outline some changes for 

September 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office before 

Wednesday next week on 01744 678400 

 
 

PE TIMETABLE JULY 2023 

 

 
 

Monday Year 1 

Tuesday Year 6 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday  

Friday  
 



Swimming 

The new year 5 class in September (current year 4) will be swimming each 

Thursday afternoon from September 

Dates are as follows: 

7th, 14th, 21st, 28th Sept, 12th, 19th & 26th Oct 
 11th, 18th, 25th, Jan, 1st & 8th Feb 

A letter will be sent out next week. 

Prayers of the Week 

Please see some wonderful Prayers from our Reception class 

              

PTFA  

The PTFA are holding a raffle for 2 Summer hampers 

They will be selling tickets Monday and Tuesday after school and the 

tickets will be drawn on Wednesday during our celebration assembly. 

Pictures of the hampers have been posted on Twitter 

@nutgroveprimary 

ATTENDANCE 
✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Reception 97.8% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 92.1% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.7% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.7% 



Community News 

Playdays are running a summer holiday club please see the following details: 
The holiday club is running from 31st July - 11th August.  
Full days and half days available Contact 07917795687 for more information             

 

 
 

• Children sign up at any library in St Helens and receive a collector folder as well as a tote bag with a free 
book. 

• They borrow 6 books of their choice during the summer, collecting special stickers. 
• Library staff and volunteers help children to discover new books that suit their interests and reading level 

and run a program of free-themed activities in the library.  
• Children who complete the Challenge are presented with a certificate.  
• Children can take part online, too! www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk.  

 

For further details contact your local library.    
 
 
Bikeright will be running free Learn to Ride sessions in St Helens over the summer holidays - for parents to 
take their children to. 
Children need to be 7+ years of age and have a bike and helmet. 
  
More information here: https://www.bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/ 

Use the Location box to find the nearest - Taylor Park, Sankey Valley and Mesnes Park Ranger's Centre. 
 

 
                                                             

 

 

http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://www.bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/

